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AttHtlH BBA *94 Grads
Grad photos will be taken on October 18-21 by Geoffrey Gammon Photography, the 

only official photographer of the Administration class of 1994.
Sign up sheets at Tilley 300 

On campus sitting $9.95 plus tax 
Studio sitting $19.95 plus tax

By-Election
Slegepere Students

The committee of the Singapore students association would like to express its heart­
felt gratitude to those who helped in different ways to make “Surprising Singapore 1993” 
a roaring success. Our hats off to you.

The Student Union Council has called a by-election for the position of
Science Representative

Nominations Open Oct 18th Close Oct 22nd at 4:30p.m. 
Campaign Period Oct 23rd to Nov Ist at 9:00p.m.

Advance Poll Oct 28 
Election Day Nov 2nd

Nomination forms will be available in Room 126 SUB

Grad Class
On Sunday evening the Class of '94 had its first general meeting with over 200 people 

in attendance. Participation was amazing!! There were three guest speakers: Dr. Robin 
Armstrong, our President, Susan Montague, the director of Development and Public Rela­

tions and Sally McAllister, the Vice-President of the Associated Alumni.
Many issues pertinent to graduates were discussed such as: grad events, yearbooks, 

grad photos, T-shirts and sweatshirts, encaenia review, faculty reps and graduation pro­
cedures. It was announced that Mooshead will be the sponsor of this year’s class. Perhaps 
one of the most important issues discussed at the meeting was the class of 94 Special 

Project. A vote was taken at the meeting regarding six proposed projects. The contribu­
tion by the Class of 94 to UNB will be Campus Lighting. Over half of those in attendance 
chose this option. The first Grad Class Social will be held sometime this month. Don’t 
miss it!!! (or any other Grad Class Events) Any concerns or questions speak to Lana, 
Steph or Jen, your Grad Class Executive, at Room 117 SUB or phone 453-4622.

Neill House Safe Walk VolunteersMake Your Mark 
Vote Education

• • •

The following residents of Neill House have volun­
teered for the Neill House Safe Walk program. As part 
of the new screening process, we are printing their 
names for your comment. If you believe any of these 
men should not be allowed to participate in the Safe 
Walk, please call (in confidence) UNB Security at 453- 
4830. The list of potential women volunteers will be 
printed next week.

AttcNtlM Political Science Students
Everyone who is graduating in Political Science this year please contact Leanne 

Douthright at 457-3036 regarding graduation photos.
• Beaverbooks are available 
in the Help Centre. UNB Stu­
dent ID required$tiH leaking fer students te sit en the fellewlng Student Union 

Council Committees:
Academic Affairs, Activities and Promotions, Constitution, External Affairs, 

Finance, Social Issues, Student Disciplinary Committee 
Please pick up a “Get Involved” form from Room 126 of the SUB

PH: Matt Travis 
Chris Leduc 
Adam Spence 
Errol Guitard 
Andrew McIntyre 
Robbie Foran 
MikeNeilsen 
Kip Clancy 
Paul Dully 
Erik Gray 
Matthias Mann 
Sam Carrier 
Aaron Carroll 
Bruce Saunders 
Marc Hebert 
Scott Thomas 
Shawn Munroe 
Jason Pawiick 
Aaron Small 
Sheldon Kelly 
Sheldon Wong 
Jamie Wolverton 
Steve Gibbons 
Third Floor: 
Chuck Doncaster 
Troy Blakney 
Stewart Rogers 
Jeff Smith 
George Hornmoen 
Brad MacLean 
Greg MacQuarrie 
Jason O’Brien 
Scott Patterson 
J.B. McIntyre 
BrentTrewin 
Andrew Angus 
Matt Rushton 
Jason Read 
Chris Huggan 
Doug Shaw 
Shane Betts 
Lyle Demerchant 
Jason Wilson 
MarkZwicker 
Dave Kozak 
Nick Nichol

Chuck Livingstone 
Ben Sleeves 
Gerry Gaudet 
Sean Trenhdme 
Ed Whelan 
Chris Brown 
Mike Clarke 
Corey Pembroke 
Jeremy Bullen 
Matt Gammon 
MarkCraik 
Chris Washburn 
Neil Britt 
Wayne Hayman 

Jason Pond 
Chris Woolfrey 
Craig Maskill 
JeffTegart 
Darcy Manderson 
Scott Theriault 
Tim Burnham 
Dan Wallace 
Brad Connors 
Mark Duplisea 
Craig Mclnroy 
Jason Krickler 
Greg Lindsay
First Floor
Shane Copp 
Scott Geikie 
Paul Mills 
Dean Plant 
Brian St.John 
Brad Coughlin 
Brett Revington 
Chris Malheson 
Kirk Malheson 
Jamie Hughes 
DaveSobey 
John Hardy 
Steve McManus 
JodyJenkins 
Jason Strewarl 
Second Floor.

• UNB Health Plan, Be sure 
to pick up your Health Insur­
ance Card at the Busines Of­
fice at the end of October

Following the leaders debate on October 4th, Team Education took an exit poll of 
approximately 100 students who attended the Residence Challenge in the “Pub in the 

Sub". Here are the results.
1. When you arrived for tonight’s debate, was there a party which you were su pport- 

ing or leaning towards supporting?
Liberal: 33% NDP: 11% PC: 41% Reform: 6% Other: 9%

i

i

• Clubs and Socities Meeting 
October 14th in T224

2. Following the debate, which party were you supporting or leaning towards supporting? 
Liberal: 37% NDP:11% PC: 37% Reform: 8% Other: 6%

-

-Launching of new Clubs 
and Societies Guide

)
3. Which leader impressed you the most in the debate?

Bouchard: 5% Campbell: 39% McLaughlin: 38% Manning: 8%

-Also, bar services, grants, 
club budgets and purchase 
orders.

4. With which leader were you least impressed
Bouchard: 31% Campbell: 17% McLaughlin: 13% Manning: 17%

I
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5. What is the most important issue for you in this election?
Deficit: 15% Education: 44% Environment : 13% Jobs: 30%

Make your mark... Vote Education 
Note: This bas absolutely no statistical validity whatsoever!

I

• Yearbooks are still avail­
able Room 126 of the SUB

Residence Challenge Update
Here are the updated results following stage 3 of the challenge and the Bonus Round. 

Three more events to do. Let’s see who can give Neill House a run for their money (or the 

computer)! Help
Centre

49Tibbits (UNB) 
Bridges (UNB) 
Harrison (UNB) 
Vanier (STU) 
Mackenzie (UNB) 
MacLeod (UNB) 
Maggie Jean (UNB)

Neill (UNB)
Harrington (STU) 89
Holy Cross (STU) 85
Neville (UNB)
Lady Dunn (UNB) 79
LBR (UNB)
Jones (UNB)
Aitken (UNB)

115
34
26

1980
18

« 676
Now open until 10:00p.m. 

Monday-Thursday
74 3

68

Adding ar dropping a caurseT Here are the steps ta fallaw.
Adding: You can add courses during the first two weeks of classes. 

Here are the applicable dates:

Loco GommmSeptember 24,1993 
September 24,1993 
January 21,1994

First term courses 
Full year courses 
Second term courses

I

First Prize: $500*00
Design Concept: 25th Anniversary of the 

Student Union Building
Winning entry uuill appear on S.U. letterhead for oil 

of 1994 and on other promotional material.
Deadline: October 29

Please submit all designs to Room 126 SUB

Proper forms are available in the Registrar’s Office. You must have permission from 

the Faculty where the course is housed to register for the course.
Dropping: The University Senate approved changes to this process effective Septem­

ber, 1993. Students now have until the mid-point of any course to withdraw without aca­
demic penalty. You should have the neccessary forms, available from the Registrar’s Of­

fice, properly completed and signed by your Faculty before the deadlines to avoid having 
a grade of zero calculated in your grade point average (GPA):

♦
»

I
I

October 29,1993 
January 21,1994 
February 25,1994

First term courses 
Full year courses 
Second term courses 

Courses dropped will now be recorded on your transcript.
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